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Gender Neutral Restrooms 
 
The District hereby designates all single-occupancy restrooms located in its schools as gender-
neutral.  Such gender-neutral restrooms shall be clearly designated with signage on or near the 
entry door of each facility.  The school shall remove signage from any and all existing single-
occupancy restrooms which designate the restroom as “male” or “female.”  These signs shall be 
replaced with signage indicating the restroom is open to people of all genders.  Existing single-
occupant restrooms labeled as “unisex” may remain, and no additional signage is required.   
 
All single-occupant restrooms utilized by students in grades 6-12 shall have feminine hygiene 
products available.  This requirement shall not apply to single-occupant restrooms designated for 
staff use only.   
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